
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

March 8, 2022 

 Call to order by President Doug Cooper at 1:00 pm, at the Franklin Lakes Ambulance 

Corps. Building. 

 Pledge of Allegiance was led by Joe Coyle. 

 Treasurers Report – Mike Kelley stated that the AU financials were in good shape.  He 

stated that AU currently has 337 members. 

 Care and Concern – Mike Kelley reported for Marty Valerio that a donation was made 

for Ed Schlachman and for JoAnn Nusspickel, wife of member Frank Nusspickel.  Mark 

Cohen spoke to the memory of Ed Schlachman. 

 Reverend Andy provided the invocation. 

 Clubs – The Discussion Club will meet at 9:30 tomorrow at the Larkin House.  Dennis 

LaBarbera will be the chair of the Investment Study Club.  Their meeting will be at the 

VFW Hall in Midland Park at 1 P.M. tomorrow. 

 John Caikowsky, Trips and Tours, spoke about the June cruise and that spots are still 

available.  On Thursday, July 21, Dion will be at the Morristown Performing Arts Center.  

Information will be published.  Tickets will be $80 pp.  John said that the AU social will 

be in September and specifics will be announced.   

 Doug Cooper spoke about the need for AU to have an Editor for communications for 

things such as the Newsletter and the website.  He asked if anyone might volunteer for 

the position. 

 Membership – Dave Voehl indicated that at this moment AU has a total membership of 

336, having just received a call from someone who will not renew his membership.  

Dave mentioned that the AU business cards are available and that everyone should take 

some to use to encourage others to join AU.  He asked that all members present look for 

others to join the organization. 

 Doug Cooper introduced Murray Perl, who spoke about the History of Vaccination.  

Murray provided  very interesting information.  He spoke about the mechanism of how 

a virus grows.  How the body fights disease with a vaccination and how vaccines are 

produced.   

 There were 50 members in attendance and 8 members joined via Zoom. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

David Voehl, Secretary/Membership Chair 

 

 



 

 

 


